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HSBC €» Mobile Branch

The Lease on our branch at Milton-under-Wychwood expires shortly and
as our landlord wishes to regain possession of the property we are left with
no viable alternative but to cloge the branch on the 3rd March 2000.

We have arranged for a mobile branch to visit the village from 10.00am to
2.30pm each Tuesday from 7th March 2000 enwards.

I enclose a photograph of the mobile branch which you may like to include
in the April/May edition of The Wychwood. A full service will be available
from this branch which will be sited on the Village Hall Car Park, Shipton
Road, Milton-under-Wychwood.

If you have any further enquiries please do not hesitate to contact me.

Stephen Jellings, Branch Manager. 01608 582500,
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Hot from “Parish Link”
Burford Hospital.

The Council has decided not to proceed with a judicial review to challenge
the closure of Burford Community Hogpital. Qur legal advisors warned that
it was very unlikely that we would win any argument on that score.
However the Council will continue to support the Save Burford Hospital
Campaign in any way it can.



